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Honourable Members,  

I wish to notify you that the National Assembly has planned a two-day Retreat for 
the Leadership of the House under the theme ‘Building Synergies’ The Retreat will 
be held from 13th to 16th September 2015 at a venue to be communicated in due 
course. 

The National Assembly periodically holds such Leadership Retreats to review the 
progress made in fulfilling our constitutional mandate. Participants of the fifth 
Leadership Retreat include Commissioners of the Parliamentary Service 
Commission, the Presidium of the House, Leaders of Majority and Minority Parties, 
other Political Party Leaders in the House, Chairpersons of Committees and 
Members of the House Business Committee. 

Honourable Members,  

Some of the Retreat objectives include taking stock of the business considered by 
the National Assembly during the second part of the Third Session, prioritizing 
business for the third part of the Third Session, issues touching on the welfare of 
members, among other important subjects.  
 
The Leadership will also consider measures to deal with the huge backlog of Bills 
with constitutional timelines. I wish the participants fruitful engagements as we 
forge ahead in fulfilling our obligations.  

I Thank You. 
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